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Comments I object strongly to the proposed development by Loxwood Clay Pits Ltd.  
 
We have lived on Lynwick Street for over three years and throughout that time the lorries from the 
Lynwick Street Clay pits have been horrendous. Fortunately, it appears they will be coming to an end 
this year as the refilling of the clay pits will finally be finished.  The lorries are only a mile from the 
A281 which is the route they are supposed to take but I can assure you that at least 50% if not more 
drive up Lynwick Street and use the B roads to access places like Cranleigh, Dorking etc. If the 
proposed development at Loxwood  - which is 4 miles from the A281 - is approved with 42 HGV's a 
day, although they are supposed to use the local LRN, this will not be the case as drivers will 
automatically use their sat navs. We have had a pedestrian death in last year on the Loxwood Road 
and it would not surprise me if we had more if this development is approved.  
 
My husband, my 16 year old daughter and I regularly cycle along the Loxwood Road and up through 
the bridleway as well as using the footpaths, all of which will be affected by this development.  
 
As there is absolutely no need for clay - this is just a red herring so the developers can put in a 
construction and demolition waste processing site - I simply cannot see how this development can be 
approved.  
 
So much damage will be caused to the ancient woodland, the wildlife, the footpaths and the bridleway 
let alone the damage to the Loxwood Road itself, that approving this would have a severely 
detrimental impact on both the site and all the surrounding area.  
 
Please do not approve this proposed development by Loxwood Clay Pits Ltd. 
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